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‘Love, Laugh and Learn’ 

 

Hello and welcome to our Summer Term Newsletter. We’ve had a busy term welcoming lots of 

our Year 2s for transition and  visiting Secondary Schools for our Year 6s.  

By the end of this term you will receive an evaluated provision map showing your child’s year 

of progress. We have already begun working with their new class teachers to ensure a smooth 

start to their provision in September. 

 If you have any questions about these, or anything else SEND, please don’t hesitate to get in 

touch on the contact details below. I have also set up a Dojo group, so if you don’t have me as 

a contact on there, please let me know if you would like to.  

SEND Contact Details:   01952 387880      alison.williams3@taw.org.uk  

I wish you all a lovely summer and I look forward to welcoming you back in September.  

Transition 

We put a lot of thought into the transition package we offer, especially for our children with SEND. Various activi-

ties have taken place such as walks around the new classrooms, photos of the new adults, games with the new 

adults and small group sessions with Sarah Rushton, our Mental Health Practitioner. If you have any feedback on 

the transition your child has received, please get in touch through email, Dojo or in person. We hope the children 

are excited to start their new year groups in September. 

Managing our Worries 

Sarah Rushton, our Mental Health Practitioner, delivered an assembly to the whole 

school about worries. She helped the children to understand how normal the feeling is, 

especially at this time of 

year! She also shared some 

wonderful strategies that 

the children had an oppor-

tunity to practise. See the 

last page of the newsletter 

for some of these strate-

gies that the children felt 

were really useful.  

 

Training 

In 2023 so far we have received training on: 

Emotion Coaching 

Direct Instruction 

Precision Reading 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Telford and Wrekin produce their own SEND news-

letter on their local offer. It is full of updates, useful 

training and links to other agencies. 

SEND News (telfordsend.org.uk)  

Follow the link to read this month’s update. If you 

register you can receive the newsletters straight to 

your inbox.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

It has been lovely to see so many parents 

attending the coffee mornings, parent work-

shops and parent shadowing. Please let me 

know if there is anything else you would like to 

see in school that we are not currently offering. 

Have a lovely summer break.   

 

 

https://www.telfordsend.org.uk/homepage/14/send_news

